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Edgewater News 
GREETINGS FROM EDGEWATER! 
 

There are many signs of spring here at Edgewater, from robins and daffodils 

to increasingly tall green grass and cars being taken out of winter storage!  

Indeed, mowing season is almost upon us again, and it’s nearly time to plant 

annuals!  Geraniums and vinca have been ordered, and will be delivered to 

Edgewater on May 27.  If you are interested in helping with planting, let 

Kathie Horst (P3) know.  All are welcome! 

 

At a recent meeting, the Board of Managers voted to replace the roof on F 

building.  Over the winter, there was a significant amount of shingle loss, 

and leaking is beginning to occur.  Barber Construction has been contacted, 

and will be scheduling the replacement as soon as materials are available 

and the weather allows. 

 

It’s hard to believe that another year has gone by and the Annual Meeting is 

coming up.  In accordance with the By-Laws, this meeting will be held on 

Sunday, June 13, 2010 at 4pm in the Lakeside Lounge.  The Nominating 

Committee will be meeting in the coming weeks for the two expiring terms 

on the Board, and election materials will be mailed to you shortly after.   

 

Also at the last Board meeting, the audit was presented, as conducted by 

Baghat and Laurito-Baghat, CPAs.  Everything was found to be in good or-

der, but they did have some excellent suggestions for us, on how to do 

things even better.  The Board is working to consider these options, and put 

them into place in the near future. 

 

The beach stairs will be put back in place within a month or so.  Funds have 

not allowed for a total replacement yet, although that is still on our “wish 

list”.  Please use caution going to and from the beach.   

 

Adele will be out of the office on Spring Break during the week of April 19.  

If there is an Edgewater emergency, please call Nick on his cell phone 680-

5773 or any board member. 

 

Travel safely snowbirds...looking forward to seeing you SOON! 

SOCIAL and  REC 

COMMITTEE 

MEETING: 
 

Wednesday,  

April 21 at 7pm 

in the Lounge 
 

Topics will include: 

Activities for the   

season, rummage 

sale, potential       

improvements and 

additions to       

Edgewater            

recreational areas. 
 

All are welcome and 

encouraged to bring 

ideas! 
 

Questions or 

thoughts, call  

Janet Greene-K4 

326-2449 


